
February is our "Community Workers Month," start-
ing out with our Dentist/Doctor Week.   We ask that 
you send your child's favorite stuffed animal to school 
this week so the preschoolers can take care of their spe-
cial "patients".  The following week is a big celebra-
tion with the 100th Day of Preschool landing 

on Wed., Feb. 8th, so naturally 
that week is our Counting 
Week. Kindness will be our fo-
cus during Valentine's Week as 
our school turns into a post of-
fice and the preschoolers deliver 
mail all week.  The kids will 
have their own little party on 
Valentine's Day and they are 
welcome to send Valentines to 
school for all of their classmates, 

but please nothing edible (just like birthdays).  I will 
send an email with the list of preschoolers' names.  We 
will end the month with Construction Week with 
loads of building and engineering projects - another 
favorite week around here! 

Music started up 
again in January and 
has continued to be 
a highlight during 
the week.  In Febru-
ary and March, Miss 
Rachel will be doing 
music lessons on 
Wednesdays 9:00 - 
10:00.  The calen-

dar on our website is updated through the end of the 
school year now so please refer to that for our events, 
themes, letters of the week, etc. 

Finally, we have a few openings for next school year 
and would appreciate it greatly if you would help us 
spread the word.  Nothing is more effective than posi-
tive word of mouth!   

That wraps up February's announcements.  It should 
be another fun month with the kiddos! 

Fun with music!    

Happy Valentine’s Day!! 
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